
In September, you will be in Berners-Lee Class. 

The class is named after Tim Berners Lee 

Mrs Mattock and Miss Wright will be your class teachers. 

 

 

All about us! 

Hello! We are both very excited to be your class teachers in Berners-Lee 
Class this September. We look forward to getting to know you when you join 
us as Year One pupils. For now, we want to tell you a little bit about 
ourselves…  

 

Miss Wright 

Hi, I am Miss Wright. I’ve met most of you earlier this year 
when I spent my Thursdays teaching in Jemison Class. I feel 
very lucky that I will be able to teach you again this year on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays in our new class, Berners-Lee.  

 

 

 

 

 

Favourite: 

• Colour - Blue 
• Animal – Dogs & Cats (I can’t 

pick a favourite!)  
• Story – The Tiger Who Came To 

Tea by Judith Kerr 
• Beach – Constantine  

 

Dislikes: 

• Tomatoes  
• Muddy paw prints on my 

kitchen floor 

 



In September, you will be in Berners-Lee Class. 

The class is named after Tim Berners Lee 

Mrs Mattock and Miss Wright will be your class teachers. 

 

 

Mrs Mattock 

Hello! I am Mrs Mattock and I will be new to Nansledan 
School in September and I can’t wait to join you as one of 
your class teachers. It has been wonderful to be able to speak 
to Mrs Capehorn to find lots of things about those of you who 
were in Jemison Class this year. From what she has told me, 
I can tell we are going to have a super year!  

 

 

 

Favourite: 

• Colour - Red 
• Animal – Dogs  
• Story – The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar by Eric Carle 
• Beach – Carbis Bay 

 

Dislikes: 

• Brussel sprouts, although I like 
lots of other vegetables! 


